From: Carroll, John [mailto:John.Carroll@unh.edu]
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 6:34 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Re: Planning Board recap and preliminary agendas

Re: Gerrish Extension
Michael,

While there is mention of another site walk for the PB from the intersection of Ambler and Gerrish, there is
still no mention of a site walk from the Bagdad Access, despite several requests from abutters and other
residents of this neighborhood, and despite the acceptance of a Bagdad-originated site walk by the Project
Engineer, Mike Sievert, and the applicants, the Mulherns (neither of whom is enthusiastic about it but said on
the record that it could be done). Additionally, there is still no mention of independent scientific expertise
from an independent wetlands scientist/ecologist and an independent hydrologist, both of whom are needed
to assess both the immediate and the broader impacts of this proposed project. The Conservation Commission
also has this need, in addition to the Planning Board. The time has come to act on it.

John
Carroll

From: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 3:08 PM
Subject: Planning Board recap and preliminary agendas
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